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*TRAFFIC ALERT* 
Construction at East Broome and Bull Streets to Affect 

Traffic 
 

LaGrange, Ga. March 18, 2022 – The City of LaGrange wants to advise 
motorists that construction at the corner of East Broome and Bull 
Streets will affect traffic in the coming weeks. Please be advised the 
streets may be closed intermittently as construction to enhance this 
intersection begins in downtown LaGrange. 

 
This city streetscape project includes the installation of new pavers, 
electric and gas lighting, benches and landscaping.  



Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 
 
To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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